
Additional feedback/comments on Year 2 work programmes identified in this brochure.

Please note we are not holding hearings this year.  If you wish to talk to your submission, 
please tick the box on the left and we will contact you to organise public speaking rights to 
Council’s Strategy & Policy Committee meeting on 9 April 2019.
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We invite your feedback on information provided in this brochure to 
Horizons Regional Council no later than 5pm 25 March 2019. 

Submissions can be made online at haveyoursay.horizons.govt.nz, by emailing 
haveyoursay@horizons.govt.nz, or by using the form below and posting to: 

Freepost 217922 
Horizons Regional Council 
Private Bag 11025, Manawatu Mail Centre, Palmerston North

SUBMISSION FORM


